
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Southwest Central Regional Solid Waste Management District is adopting 
Administrative Policies and Procedures.  These policies and procedures are being adopted 
pursuant to the Arkansas Administrative Procedures Act.  Complete copies of the proposed 
Administrative Policies and Procedures are available for public review or inspection via 
mail by contacting Dwayne Pratt, Executive Director, WCAPPD, Inc., P.O. Box 6409, Hot 
Springs, Arkansas 71902 or via fax at 501-525-7677 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 
4:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.  Interested parties may also make written comment regarding the 
proposed policies and procedures by mailing or faxing such comments to the address or fax 
number listed.  The Board of Directors of the Southwest Central Regional Solid Waste 
Management District shall vote on the proposed policies and procedures on 9-18-13.  
Written comments should be submitted no later than one week before 9-18-13. 


